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PARKING 

As you all know the beginning and the end of the day are 
extremely busy times for Pensans and Nancealverne Schools.  

Recently a child at Nancealverne needed an ambulance which 
was delayed because of parents parking on the sides of the road 

as well as the pavement. 
The safety of children at both schools is our main priority. 
Emergency service vehicles could be needed at any point in the 

school day. If they are not able to get to the school as quickly as 
possible this could cause further injury to a child. We are asking 
you to only use the spaces that are clearly designated for 

parking. 
Parents who pick up children by car struggle to find parking 

spaces. One of the provisions we have made is the pickup point 
where staff collect the children from their class and place them 
safely in your car. If you travel by car and do not use the pickup 

point, please ask at the school office for a form so that you can 
book your slot. 
If you are able to leave the car at home and walk with your 

child/children that would help a great deal. 
We are also looking into setting up a walking bus so watch this 

space...  
If you have any suggestions that would help to keep our children 
safe at the beginning and the end of the day please fill in the 

response slip below and return it to your child’s class teacher. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

REMEMBER... 

World Book Day 

 

Phase 1, 2 and 3 are to bring in their 

potato book character on Thursday 5th 

March.  

 
 My idea to help to keep the children safe at the beginning and end of the day is... 

 

 

 Parent/Careers Name:                                      Child’s Name:                             Child’s Class:       

High Fives all round for Pensans 

High Five Team of Connor 

Parker, Maisy Felton, Lily Quick, 

Jayden Burridge, Nathan Lewis, 

Amelia Barnes and Leah Ball 

following their outstanding 5-3 

victory on Tuesday evening. A 

combination of control and 

bravery gave Heamor little 

chance, while their sportsman 

like behavior was a credit both to 

themselves and to the school. 

Well Done! 

Unfortunately Mrs Harmon our School Secretary will be leaving us at 

the end of this term. As a result we are looking to recruit a full time 

secretary with financial responsibility. If you are interested in the 

position please ask at the reception for an job description and 

application form. 

The closing date for applications is Monday 9th of March and 

interviews will be held on Friday 13th March 

EducationCity at home... 

Some of you are having difficulty accessing your child’s homework on 

EducationCity when using an iPad. If this is happening to you try 

downloading Puffin Academy - it’s free and should sort out any problems. 

 



 


